
Here’s to a wonderful 2025!  

“The year’s first month is like a blank 

canvas.  Let your actions be the 

brushstrokes that create your 

masterpiece.”- Unknown 

Dear Residents, Family Members,  

and Friends, 

New Year, New Beginnings... 

New Year's is a time for fresh starts—a new 

chapter waiting to be written! There's 

something special about the first month of 

the year that inspires change, motivates 

growth, and encourages us to set new goals. 

January is a perfect opportunity to reflect on 

the past and embrace the future.  

As we step into 2025, we’re excited about the progress we’ve made 

in 2024 and are eager to continue growing, training, and fostering 

consistency with our Renaissance Team Members. Our commitment 

to elevating the experience of our Residents and Family Members 

remains steadfast, and we’re incredibly thankful for every single 

person who has supported us on this journey. Your kind words and 

unwavering support mean more to us than we could ever express. 

We’re thrilled to welcome you to this month’s newsletter of updates 

from our vibrant community. Our dedicated team is committed to 

providing exceptional care and creating a warm, engaging 

environment for our Residents. In this issue, we’re excited to 

highlight recent activities and share details about the events ahead. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our community. We wish you 

and your loved ones a very Happy New Year filled with health, 

happiness, and joy! 

Warm regards, Tulinh 

Executive Director 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Tulinh Luciano DeSmith 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Dorothy  – Jan. 7 

• Carol – Jan. 9 

• Esther – Jan. 24 

• Christina C., – Jan. 13 

• Travis O.,  – Jan. 15 

• Tabitha W., – Jan. 15 

• Teri H., – Jan. 26 

• Caylee S., – Jan. 27 

New Year Cheer 

• What do snowmen like to do on 

New Year’s Eve? 

Chill out. 

• Why do you need a jeweler on New 

Year’s Eve? 

To ring in the new year. 

• What do cows say on January 1st? 

“Happy Moo Year!” 

• Why should you put your new 

calendar in the freezer?  

To start the new year off cool. 

• What is corn’s favorite holiday?  

New Ear’s Eve. 

• My New Year’s resolution is to stop 

procrastinating.  

But I’ll wait until tomorrow to start. 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Chapel 
Mondays, 2 PM 
 

Resident Council AL 
at Mirabelle (M,R) 
Thursday, 1/23 at 
2:30 PM 

 
Themed Movie 
Nights for all  
Houses 
 
Key: 
(V) Versaille 
(St) St. Michelle 
(M) Mirabelle 
(A) Avonlea 
(R) Rochelle 
(LE) Live  
Entertainment 
 
 


